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 NOTICE TO ALL MCHENRY COUNTY MEDIA 
 
 MEETING NOTICE 
 
 
(February 15, 2018) In compliance with the Open Meetings Act, this is to inform you that two 
public informational meetings have been scheduled to share information regarding a proposal for 
a Luxury Camping Experience on a portion of the Fox Bluff Conservation Area formerly part of 
Camp Algonquin. The first one will be at the Riverfront Lodge, 216 River Road, Trout Valley on 
Tuesday, February 20, 2018 at 7 p.m.; the second one will be at the Prairieview Education 
Center, 2112 Behan Road, Crystal Lake on Thursday, February 22, 2018 at 7 p.m. There is no 
agenda and no formal meeting will be called to order. A quorum of the Board of Trustees may be 
present; however, no official action is planned.  
 
Please contact the District office for more detailed directions at (815) 338-6223 X 1234. 
 


